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UNITED STATES ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION AGENCY
REGION 1V

345 COURTLAND STREET. N.E.
ATLANTA, GEORGIA 30365
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Mr. C. H. Fancy, P.E, DER'BA‘QM i

Bureau of Air Regulation
Air Resources Management Division
Florida Department of Environmental Regulation
Twin Towers Office Building
2600 Blair Stone Road
Tallahassee, Florida 32399-2400
g,

Dear Mr. Egnc??/

The purpose of this letter is to update you regarding the direct/
final Federal Register notice approving the temporary relaxation of
SIP limits during the Orimulsion test burn for Florida Power &
Light’s Sanford #4 Unit located in Volusia County, Florida. The
notice was published on November 7, 1990, and the public comment
period expired on December 7, 1990. The Regional office did not
receive any comments with respect to the approval, therefore, the
revision will become effective on January 7, 1990.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to call Kay Prince
of my staff at (404) 347-2864.

Sincerely yours,

Bruce P. Miller, Chief

Air Programs Branch

Air, Pesticides & Toxics
Management Division




